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Notice to all Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

Modernizing Basic Autopac Products  

Date published: March 29, 2021 

As announced in May of 2020, MPI received government approval to modernize coverage levels for our 

insurance products. The new and updated products will begin appearing April 1, 2021 for the 

2021/2022 insurance year. 

These changes include the following: 

• Basic Autopac deductibles for passenger vehicles and motorcycles increase from $500 to $750. 

o Optional deductible levels for passenger vehicles are $200 Plus, $200 Standard, $300 and 

$500. 

 $200 Plus waives deductibles for collision with an animal, glass repair, 

theft/attempted theft, and vandalism. 

 $200 Standard waives deductibles for collision with an animal, and 

theft/attempted theft. 

o Optional deductible levels for motorcycles are $200, $300 and $500. 

• Basic Third Party Liability coverage increases from $200,000 to $500,000. 

• Maximum Insured Value increases from $50,000 to $70,000. 

Review the Coverage Modernization job aid for more information on deductible options and how 

customers will be transitioned. In addition, information on the changes to MPI products is available on 

the public website. 

If you have any questions, please contact your SRA. 

https://mpipartners.ca/documents/Notices%20to%20trade/Misc/NTT-Modernizing-Basic-Autopac-Products.pdf
http://mpipartners.ca/Documents/Notices%20to%20trade/misc/Coverage-Modernization-Job-Aid.pdf
https://www.mpi.mb.ca/Pages/coverage-enhancements-2021.aspx

